
2024-2025 Snow Removal & Grounds Work 

Special Posting for C94 Members 

Facilities Operations is preparing for winter snow removal and making opportunities 
available for URI employees campus-wide to assist and volunteer 
with snow removal efforts. 

Employees interested and available to assist campus Grounds or Custodial crews 
with snow removal tasks after their normal work shift can visit the Facilities Lands & 
Grounds Building to sign-up, or contact Paul Neri directly at 401-473-4312.  

You will need to provide your employee ID #, date of hire, department & phone 
number no later than December 30th to be added to the volunteer list.  

Reasonable efforts to train employees for specific tasks, such as operating truck plows, 
operating snow blowers, snow shoveling and applying ice melt salts will be provided. 

 Overtime pay/comp time commensurate with the employee's union/contract agreement 
will be paid for hours worked.  

Employees who sign up on the Facilities snow removal volunteer list will be contacted 
by Facilities Management as needed for storms.  

Advance notice will be given prior to storms when volunteer help is needed. 

Volunteers may be asked to assist either Grounds or Custodial crews 
with snow removal efforts.  

When signing up, please indicate prior experience, if any, for snow removal tasks and 
equipment you have experience operating.  

Should we not receive enough interested people from C94/L528, we will take volunteers 
from other unions. 
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